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From: Kathy Deubetl [mailto:kdeubell0528@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 4:22 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Gas pipeline through heavily populated areas of Cincinnati

Please do not allow Duke Energy to arbitrarily place a potentially disastrous gas pipeline through 
densely populated areas like Pleasant Ridge. Surely this isn't serving the common good.

Thank you for your consideration.

Bob and Kathy Deubell 
6217 Lisbon Avenue 
45213 (Pleasant Ridge)
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